
 

 

Fundraising update 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

A quick letter to report on the very successful start to fundraising week. 

Yesterday, we had the lip sync battle as our opening event and this was very well received 
by all who were in attendance.  The Sixth Form students who took part put their heart and 
souls into their performance and this created an amazing buzz within the room.  The wider 
Sixth Form student body, helped to make sure this event ran smoothly by taking on various 
roles such as tech support, door duty and hosting the event.  I must also thank the 
leadership team, who have pulled this event together. 

While we haven’t finished counting the money raised so far, we believe that we have 
currently raised in excess of £200 for the Olly Young Foundation. 

I look forward to providing you with further updates as to how fundraising week progresses. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School  


